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P.O. Box 771, Yonkers, NY 10710 

 

7 November 2019      via email 

 
PDG Lora Hugelmeyer 
District Rotary Foundation Committee Chair  
Rotary International District 7230 
 
 
   District Grant P-3102 
 
Dear PDG Hugelmeyer: 
 
Thank you for your kind approval of our request for a District matching 
grant for our project. 
 
In our project we were to be providing dictionaries to Third Grade 
students, and pencils to First Grade students in Yonkers Public 
Schools.  Due to a request from the School District, we are requesting 
a slight change in our project description.   
 
We will still be providing pencils in pencil cases with a Rotary label on 
each case to all First-Grade classes.  Instead of dictionaries we have 
been asked to provide sets of books for the Third Graders. 
 
This change does not materially change the project and we hope this 
change will be acceptable to you.  We will of course upload all required 
receipts and invoices once the project is completed.  If you 
recommend, we will also edit the description of the project on the 
matchinggrants.org site. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Steve Simpson 
President 
 
Cc:   PDG Greg Arcaro 
 Ali Koprencka 
 Bina Ahmad 
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 The Club meets 
Wednesdays at 12:15 at 
Mont Olympos Diner,  
1 Fort Hill Avenue, 
Yonkers, NY 10710 
(Last Wednesday of 
month at 6:15 pm) 
 

Visit:  
www.yonkersrotary.org 

ww.facebook.com/groups/
yonkerseastyonkersrotary 


